
 
 

 
 
12/9/2014 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMITTAL 
 
 
 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Matt Lepore, Director 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: Rule 318A.c Exception Location Request 
 

NGL Water Solutions DJ, LLC, NGL C5A UIC Well: NESW, 1974’ FSL, 2431’ FWL, Sec. 29-T2N-R64W, Weld County, 
Colorado 
 
Dear Mr. Lepore,  
 
NGL Water Solutions DJ, LLC (NGL) respectfully requests that the Director grant an exception to Rule 318.A for the above 
well. This well is spotted as above in accordance with the wishes of the surface owner (NGL), in order to minimize the 
Directional drilling distance required to secure the necessary UIC well separation from the already permitted NGL C5 
API# 05-123-40645, located in the SWSW, Sec. 29-T2N-R64W. NGL is the Surface owner of the area involved and has 
secured a subsurface easement agreement for the directional BHL involved which is another attachment to this permit. 
Per COGCC Rule 318A(I).c shall not be less than 50’ from an existing well. This well surface location is not located within 
50’ of an existing well.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul Gottlob 
Regulatory & Engineering Technician 
Integrated Petroleum Technologies, Inc 
Consultants to NGL Water Solutions DJ, LLC 
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